
| COMMUNITY BRIEFS

Community Outreach to Sponsor Vigil
The Community Outreach is

sponsoring a "We Care" vigil in
Piedmont Park, Dec. 3 from 6 p.m.
to 6 a.m. This vigil will be located
outside of the community center in
the parking lot on 29th Street.

The purpose of this blessed
event is to let all community area
residents and our city know that we
care.

There will be singing, praying,
preaching, testimonies, praise

*

reports and community walks.
Refreshments will be served

inside the community center all
night. There will be a pancake
breakfast served at 6 a.m.

We invite churches, choirs and
congregations to be a part of this we
care vigil.

For more information call 773-
1764.

A Gift Baskets Given
! ; The Anderson High School
! Class of 467 had a meeting on Nov.
! 23 at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Mr.
! & Mrs. John Young and Family.

The class of '67 meeting gave
j an annual Thanksgiving basket to a
i needy family.

Theodis Foster, chairperson;
| . Warren Tivingston, vice chairper-
t son; Linda Scott-Cole, secretary;

Jackie Richardson, activity chair-
J person; Birdie Jackson, treasurer
I and Barbara Hughes, assistant secre-
. tary.-.

¦ ?Youth Explosion
The Youth Challenge, Inc. will

be presenting 1993 Year end Satur¬
day Nite Live Youth Explosion to
be held Dec. 11, 7 p.m. at Benton
Convention Center. With music,
drama, fun youth testimonials, a

word on purpose, potential and des¬
tiny for the next generation. An
event dedicated to Stopping The
Violence, The Guns and The
Destruction In Our Community To
Save A Generation and Unify For
Purpose. . . Now Is The Time!

Everyone is welcome. For more
information call 724-9109.

A Seminar Held
The School of Filmmaking of the

North Carolina School of the Arts,
in association with the Winston-
Salem Piedmont Triad Film Com¬
mission of the Greater Winston-
Salem Chamber of Commerce, will
be presenting a seminar called
"Movies in Our Backyard" from 9
a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday, Dec. in

Cash
Elected
President

William B. Cash was elected
president and board chairman of the
Winston-Salem Housing Founda¬
tion, Inc. at the 25th annual meeting
of the non-profit development orga¬
nization.

Other officers and directors
elected were: Kenneth B. Compton,
vice president; George W. Hay-
worth, vice president; Joycelyn
Johnson, secretary; Mazie
Woodruff, assistant secretary;
Henry C. Allen, treasurer.

Directors elected were: Aubrey
C. Doggett Jr.; Charles G. Reavis
Jr.; Dt. Frank Celestino; Norwood
Robinson; Harrison Lassiter; Garry
L. Merritt; Arthur S. Milligan Jr.
and William C. Mann.

Cash announced construction
of over $6.8 million in housing for
low-income elderly including a new

dining hall for Granville Place
apartments.

The Housing Foundation was

awarded a $75,000 grant in a

national competition conducted by
the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development. Funds will

provide services for elderly resi¬
dents of Koerner Place in Kern-
ersville. The Housing Foundation
has a similar grant to provide ser¬

vices at University Place.
The Housing Foundation has

developed 444 apartment units for
the elderly and provides consulting
and technical services to other
developers of affordable housing.

I

Performance Place on the School
campus, 200 Waughtown Street.

The seminar, which is open to
the public, will be conducted by a

panel of film professionals. It is
geared toward those people inter¬
ested in the art and business of
motion picture and television pro¬
duction (including financing and
distribution), with emphasis on

regional and local production
resources and development. It will
also explore the realities as well as
the benefits of film production to
the community.

The registration fee, S15 for
students with ID, and $45 for all
others, includes lunch and seminar
materials. For reservation, call the
School of Filmmaking at 770-1330.

A Semi Finalists Named
Five additional high school seniors
attending the North Carolina School
of the Arts have been recognized in
two 1994 programs conducted by
the National Merit Scholarship Cor¬
poration.

Jesse Emery of Charleston,
W.Va., and Lori Wike of Fayet-
teville have been named semifinal-
ists in the National Merit Scholar¬
ship Program, while Leah Cox of

Spring, Texas, and Elizabeth Lam-
mers of White Bear Lake, Minn.,
have been named commended stu¬
dents in the Merit Program.

Lela McKnight of Greenville.
S.C., has been named a^semifinalist
in the National Achievement Schol¬
arship Program for Outstanding
NegTo Students.

The honors were announced by
Dean Bill Tribby and Assistant
Dean Peggy Dodson of the School
of the Arts' Division of General
Studies.

About 1,500 academically tal¬
ented African-American students
were announced as semifinalists in
the National Achievement Scholar¬
ship Program for Outstanding Negro
Students. They have the opportunity
to continue in the competition for
some 800 scholarship, also to be
awarded next spring.

? Police's Toy Drive
The Winston-Salem Police

Department Community Foot Patrol
Squads will be holding their second
annual Toy Drive. Anyone wishing
to donate new and/or usable toys
should contact Sgt. S.A. Hairston at
773-7853. The toys will be deliv¬
ered to needy families throughout

the Winston-Salem area.

Any family that has a need for
the toys should also contact Sgt.
Hairston.

? Annual Tea
American Legion American

Legion Post #220 auxiliary 2332
North Liberty will sponsor their
annual membership Seasonal Tea
Sun. Dec. 5, at 5 p.m. Regular busi¬
ness meeting will be held at 3 p.m.

The public is cordially invited
to attend.

For more information call 724-
7689.

A Bridge Classes
Registration for Bridge classes
(Beginners, Intermediate and
Advanced) was held at the Dudley
Cosmetology Facility on Wednes-
day. Dec. 1 at'2 p.ro

Persons interested in registering
may still 3c5*so by contacting Ruth
G. Washington. The classes will be
taught by Richard H. Bowling, one
of the top players in the country.
Bowling is also president of the
Triad Bridge Unit. All bridge play¬
ers are invited to learn more through
class lessons. Call 767-4087.

HBCU
REPORT

. The Winston-Salem State University Choir will
annuel Christmas concert at 4 p.m. on Sunday, Dec. 5. The
mance will be held in Dillard Auditorium at the Anderson v^tploca||d ac JKM^Olcis Park Road and Martin Luther King Jr. Drive.

In addition to the choir, the Winston-Salem Community Handball
rSj a group ofnearly 50 people, will perform.
'walla Simmons Burke is the choir director*

f§ The concert if free and open to the public,
For iriore mfo*matkfc»csn fix" mMM

5 The Wind Ensemble at Winston-Salem State University will
give a free concert, "A Christmas Fantasy,** featuring works by Amer¬
ican and international composers, at 6 p.m. on Sunday, Dec. 5, in the
Kenneth& Williams Auditorium. <+ ^^

, The program includes the overture of G.F. Handel's .~.
Leroy Anderson's "Sleigh Ride," Gustav Hoist's "Christmas Day,Alfred Reed's "Russian Christmas Music.*' and Jestera,EJ£'m

Lee David Legette is the director.
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The Office of Continuing Education at Winston-Salem
University is offering a four-week GMAT preparatory cours
a.m. to 1 p.m. Saturdays. The course meets Dec. 4, 11 and ,1B|an. _ lip* »»The fee is $140:
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"Kmart's got shoes .
with afashion kick "

17"
WOMIN'S LIATHIR BOOTS help you
step out in style. Choose pull-on styles or
western styles detailed with fringe or fancy
ornaments. These great-looking boots are
great with all your casual wear - especially
your favorite jeans. Reg. 29.99-32.99 Ha.
Sufde bool with back tic available in wMc-wldih size* only

Sale Prices Effective
Wednesday, December 1
Through Saturday, December 4

The quality you need,
the low price you want.
Regular Prim May Vary In Some More* Rut-
To Local Competition Layaway Not Availahk-
In All Store* C 1993 Kmart * Corporation
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